
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  05/28/2020 05:14:02 PM

To:  Lawren Markle <lawren.markle@laedc.org>

Subject:  Re: LAEDC support letter for Hollywood Center project
 

Hi Lawren,

Thank you for your email. Your comments have been received and will be included in the administrative record for the Hollywood
Center Project EIR. 

Please let me know if you have any questions in the meantime.

On Thu, May 28, 2020 at 4:42 PM Lawren Markle <lawren.markle@laedc.org> wrote:
Hi Ms. Nguyen,

By way of this email, LAEDC would like to go "on record" as supporting the Hollywood Center project.  

I understand you are accepting letters for that project.  Please find LAEDC's letter attached.  

Would you mind replying to confirm you've received this email?  Please let me know if I need to take any additional steps to
have the letter added to the project file to express our support.

Thanks again, and I look forward to your reply.  I hope you are healthy and doing well.

Best,
Lawren / LAEDC

Lawren Markle |  Senior Director of Communications
Los Angeles County Economic Development Corporation (LAEDC)

T: 213.236.4847 C: 626-773-2325 E: Lawren.Markle@LAEDC.org
LAEDC.org | Twitter | Facebook | LinkedIn

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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